
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Jeff Gilderson-Duwe 

FROM:  Tracie Schlaak 

DATE:  October 15, 2019 

SUBJECT September 2019 Donations 

 

The library received the following donations in September: 

 Kent Barnard – in memory of David Schmude    $     50.00 

 Mara Munroe – in memory of David Schmude            25.00 

 Bob and Sandy Zodrow – for helpfulness in finding family information         20.00  

 Donations given at the register            117.50 

  

 

 Total Donations for September       $   212.50 

 


